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FAO: John Wheadon  

Head of Energy Infrastructure Planning Delivery  

Department of Energy Security and Net Zero 

55 Whitehall 

London 

SW1A 2HP 

 

Registered Office: 

Rampion Extension Development Ltd 

Windmill Hill Business Park 

Whitehill Way 

Swindon 

Wiltshire 

SN5 6PB 

 

 Contact the Team at: 

Rampion2@rwe.co.uk 

 

 

 For More Information: 

www.rampion2.com 

 

 

Your Ref: 
Planning Inspectorate reference 

EN010117 
Date: 12th December 2024 

Our Ref: Consents 12-12-24  

Subject:  

Rampion 2 Offshore Windfarm – Application for Development Consent Order 

Planning Inspectorate reference EN010117 

 

By email only, to: rampion2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Dear Sir 

We write further to your letter of 25 November 2024, to provide the Applicant’s responses to Part 2 of the 

Request for Information contained therein.  Our Part 1 response was submitted on 6 December 2024 in 

accordance with the request set out in your correspondence. 

By way of response to the Part 2 requests we hereby enclose the following documents: 

Document Name Reference 

Applicant Responses to the Secretary of State’s Request for Information – Part 2 

Including appendices  

1) Statement of Common Ground between the Applicant and MMO 

2) Post Examination Herring Note 

and the following documents which are further referred to therein: 

 

Updated Chapter 11 of the Environmental Statement - clean version 6.2.11 

Updated Chapter 11 of the Environmental Statement - tracked version 6.2.11 
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We note that Part 1 submissions have been submitted by other parties and were published on 10 

December 2024.  The Applicant has not had an opportunity to review these submissions given the time 

available but may make further representations to the Secretary of State following review where it is 

considered that this may be of assistance in the determination of the application.    

Finally, we noted in our letter of 6 December that the Applicant had continued to engage with Aquind 

Limited regarding the interface of the construction phases of the Rampion 2 Offshore Wind Farm and 

Aquind Interconnector and that we would provide our response to Aquind’s recent further representations 
to the Secretary of State when providing the Applicant’s responses to Part 2 of the Request for Information 
contained  in your letter of 25 November 2024.  A response comprising a letter from the Applicant’s legal 

representative with enclosures, accompanies this correspondence.   

Should you have any queries in relation to this letter or the documents appended hereto, we would be 

happy to address these further as required. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Rampion Extension Development Ltd  

 


